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DON'T CROSS A PICKET LINE...

JOIN ONE!

ON 1ST FEBRUARY STRIKES ARE TAKING PLACE ACROSS THE
COUNTRY. MAKE SURE YOU KNOW YOU'RE IN THE KNOW.

1. NON-UNION MEMBERS CAN STRIKE

IF A UNION IN YOUR WORK IS TAKING STRIKE ACTION, AND YOU ARE NOT A MEMBER OF A
UNION, YOU CAN STRIKE WITH THE SAME PROTECTIONS AS A UNION MEMBER.

IF YOU ARE A MEMBER OF A DIFFERENT UNION, YOU DON'T HAVE THE SAME PROTECTION.
HOWEVER, YOU DO NOT NEED TO TELL YOUR EMPLOYER ABOUT YOUR UNION

MEMBERSHIP AND IN PRACTICE EMPLOYERS WILL NOT KNOW WHO IS A MEMBER OF
WHAT UNION.

THE BEST OPTION IS ALWAYS TO JOIN THE UNION. YOU CAN JOIN RIGHT UP UNTIL THE
FIRST DAY YOU STRIKE.

2. DON'T TELL YOUR EMPLOYER YOUR UNION
MEMBERSHIP

IT'S NONE OF THEIR BUSINESS. THEY ARE ALLOWED TO ASK, AND YOU ARE ALLOWED NOT
TO ANSWER.

3. DON'T DO THE WORK OF THOSE ON STRIKE

IF YOU ARE NOT STRIKING ON 1ST FEBRUARY BUT YOUR MANAGER ASKS YOU TO DO THE
WORK OF SOMEONE WHO IS STRIKING, SAY NO.

4. JOIN THE UNION
ALWAYS JOIN A UNION WITH OTHERS IN YOUR WORKPLACE. JOINING THE UNION THAT IS

ORGANISING POWERFUL STRIKE ACTION IN YOUR INDUSTRY OR PROFESSION IS THE BEST
WAY TO DEFEND YOUR RIGHTS.

ALWAYS REMEMBER:
YOU DON'T NEED TO CROSS A PICKET
LINE - ON 1ST FEBRUARY OR ANY
OTHER DAY!




